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SUBJECT : INVITATION TO ATTEND THE FMA 5 PLANNINGWORKSHOP
cum FMA 5 THIRD QUARTERLY MEETING

Sir,

Good day!

In light of the creation of Fisheries Management Area 5 (FMA 5) under Fisheries
Administrative Order No. 263 (FAO 263), we would to invite you to attend the FMA 5 Planning
Workshop cum 3rd Quarterly Meeting of the FMA 5 to be held from August 22-26, 2022 at
the A&A Plaza Hotel, National Highway cor. Wescom Road, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.

Said Planning Workshop will focus on the development of a Framework Plan for FMA 5
while the MB Meeting will discuss the agenda previously agreed upon in the 2nd Quarterly
Meeting held at Sibalom, Antique.

We have allotted One (1) slot for your accommodation in the A&A Plaza Hotel in Puerto
Princesa City. We hope to receive confirmation of your attendance not later than August 16,
2022.

Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at mobile
number 09614289085 or through our email address fmred.mimaropa@bfar.da.gov.ph.

Thank you and we hope you can attend the said event.

Very truly yours,

ELIZER S. SALILIG, MFT
Regional Director
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